UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES MINDANAO

Bids and Awards Committee

18 May 2018

NOTICE RE TECHNICAL CONFERENCE

We wish to inform all prospective bidders for Design Services who received or read our Invitation to a
Technical Conference dated May 15, 2018, that the said activity scheduled on May 22, 2018, is
INDEFINITELY POSTPONED.

Thank you.

ANTONIO R. OBSIOMA, Ph.D.
Vice Chancellor for Administration and
Chair, Bids and Awards Committee

Mintal, Tugbok District, Davao City 8022, Philippines
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